
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 
This year, due to GDPR regulations, we are sending out our data collection form electronically. This is 
a legal requirement therefore must be completed for each child that attends Minchinhampton 
Academy. 
 
Please use the link below to access the form and complete by Friday 30th September. 
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc1GrFhBy6h-
01F1nqnLa4kgPWoulyPU6XhPzL4riImRcAG1w/viewform?usp=sf_link 
 
Best wishes 
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